

Wednesday 24th February 2021

Cancell Road, London, SW9 6HN Tel: 020 7735 1343

Fax: 020 77355262

Email: admin@christchurchschool.cc

Dear Parents / Carers,

RETURNING TO SCHOOL - Monday 8th March 2021

We are looking forward to welcoming all our children back to school on Monday 8th March 2021.

To ensure the safety of all our school community we will continue to stagger start times, finish times, breaks and lunchtimes as we did in September. Therefore, your child's start and finish times are below:

Reception Class	Y1	Y2
School starts at	School starts at 9am	School starts at
8.45am and ends at 3.15pm	and ends at 3.30pm	8.45am and ends at 3.15pm
	Children must enter and	
		Children must enter and
	` •	exit via the NURSERY ENTRANCE (by the
	main omoc)	main office)
main office)		,
Y4	Y5	Y6
School starts at	School starts at 9am	School starts at
8.45am and ends at	and ends at 3.30pm	8.45am and ends at
3.15pm	Children must enter and	3.15pm
Children must enter and		Children must enter and
exit via the MAIN GATE on Cancell Road	on Cancell Road	exit via the MAIN GATE on Cancell Road
	School starts at 8.45am and ends at 3.15pm Children must enter and exit via the NURSERY ENTRANCE (by the main office) Y4 School starts at 8.45am and ends at 3.15pm Children must enter and exit via the MAIN GATE	School starts at 8.45am and ends at 3.15pm Children must enter and exit via the NURSERY ENTRANCE (by the main office) Y4 School starts at 8.45am and ends at 3.15pm Children must enter and exit via the NURSERY ENTRANCE (by the main office) Y4 School starts at 8.45am and ends at 3.15pm Children must enter and exit via the MAIN GATE on Cancell Road

Breakfast club and after school clubs will also resume from Monday 8th March.

Please rest assured that we will continue to do as much as we can in school to implement measures to keep all our staff and children safe. We respectfully request that parents continue to be vigilant when collecting and dropping your child off at school. Please continue to keep all members of our school community safe by sticking to a 2m distance, where possible, outside the school gates and please be punctual at all times. We also ask that you wear a mask unless you are exempt.

Further information is available in our updated <u>Guidance for Parents</u> and <u>Risk Assessment</u> documents that can be found on our school website. We would be very grateful if you could spend a short time reading through this information.

Finally, may I take this opportunity to thank you, once again, for all your wonderful efforts with home schooling since January. Let's hope that this is the <u>final lockdown</u> and that our government's roadmap can be implemented safely and as they intend. If this is the case, then we can look forward to a return to 'normal' school life towards the end of June. The last few months have been incredibly challenging for all of us but our teachers, our school staff and our pupils have all been amazing and I am very proud of them all. I look forward to seeing you all in March.

Yours sincerely,

Jayne Mitchell Executive Headteacher